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2020 Scholarship Applications Now Being Accepted 
 

 
 
 
 

The Kendall County Association of Chiefs of Police is currently accepting applications for their 
annual college scholarships. The purpose of the scholarship fund is to provide financial 
assistance to outstanding students who meet eligibility guidelines set by the Association and 
are pursuing an undergraduate degree from an accredited University or College. Two (2) 
$500.00 scholarships will be awarded and are intended to defer the cost of tuition, books 
and/or fees for the two recipients. 

 
Eligibility requirements are included with the application, which can be obtained through The 
Kendall County Sheriff’s Office and Oswego Police Department, as well as through High Schools 
within Kendall County. It is also available through Kendall County Association of Chiefs of Police 
website at http://kendallchiefs.org/.  

 
Applications must be received no later than Friday, April 24, 2020. We are asking that the primary 
method of application submission be through email to: Rweiler@co.kendall.il.us or 
Pbond@oswegoil.org. You can also mail to Kendall County Association of Chiefs of Police, 
Scholarship Committee, P.O. Box 743, Yorkville, IL 60560.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chief Jeff Burgner 
Village of Oswego Police 
Chairman, Publicity Committee 
630-551-7300 
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